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The DTU Football Team Participates in the 2013 Huda Cup 

Finals 

 

On May 3
rd

, 25 DTU football team players left Danang for Vinh to take part in the 2013 Huda Cup Football Student 

Finals. On behalf of DTU, Associate Professor Dr. Le Duc Toan, DTU Vice-Provost, gave words of encouragement 

to the team before they left. 

  

 

Associate Professor Dr. Le Duc Toan talks to the DTU football team  

With their spirit of fair play and teamwork, the DTU expects to win the championship. Mr. Le Duc Trong, Director 

of the DTU Center of Physical Education and National Defense said: “After much practice, we are expecting to 

score the maximum number of goals. The whole team is ready for spectacular matches and we will try our best to 

win the championship.”  

On behalf of DTU, Associate Professor Dr. Le Duc Toan added: “It is a great honor for DTU to take part in the 

finals after your sustained efforts. You should try hard for the best. I hope you overcome all obstacles and play with 

high spirits”. 

The DTU team defeated the Danang University of Education team to enter the finals. Hopefully, the DTU team will 

play well and score many goals in the first match which takes place on May 6
th

.    
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